Ackerman SFC Parking Lot Update: 8/13/18 to 8/17/18
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e The concrete ribbon curb within the main parking lot has been completed. The ribbon curb will act as a barrier between PARK DISTRICT

the permeable paver and asphalt sections of the parking lot. The installation of the permeable pavers is scheduled for next week.

e The ADA accessible curb cuts have been installed along the Ackerman SFC entrance drive sidewalk.

e The concrete borders for the three bioswales have been installed. Bioswales are landscape beds that are designed to capture rainwater, which will be
utilized by the sustainable plants within.

e The drainage system has been installed in the Ackerman SFC parking lot. The drainage system is designed to capture excess water that makes its way
into the permeable paver section and convey it into the detention basin in front of the Ackerman SFC building.

Upcoming Work:

e The stone base will be added to the permeable paver section and the installation of the permeable
pavers will follow.

e The soil within bioswale areas will be excavated and high-quality engineered soil will be added.
e The remaining sections of sidewalk will be installed.

e The electrician is scheduled to begin installing conduit for the light poles next week. The original
Ackerman SFC light poles will be reused, but the fixtures will be replaced with energy-efficient
L.E.D. lighting. There will be a noticeable increase in illumination once the new fixtures are in place.

e When the Ackerman SFC parking lot portion is nearing completion the asphalt crew will begin to
grind and overlay portions of the entrance drive. At this time traffic may have to be diverted to the
east entrance of Ackerman Park for a few days. Staff will provide notification as early as possible
and will provide signage to assist patrons during this phase.




